
State Route 58 Corridor Study 
Public Involvement Meeting 

Tuesday, March 27, 2007 

Please provide any comments you might have concerning this study in the space below or on 
a separate sheet of paper.  You may deposit your comments in the designated box or mail 
them to the following address by no later than April 11, 2007: 

HNTB Ohio, Inc.  
Attn:  Mary Cierebiej  
1100 Superior Avenue, Suite 1330 
Cleveland, Ohio  44114-2531 

You may use additional pages if necessary.  Your responses will be considered in the 
recommendation of the preferred alternative for the SR 58 Corridor.   
Thank you for your input. 
 
1. Which Pyle South Amherst terminus of the proposed roadway do you prefer, the northern or southern 

alignment?  Why?  Please explain. 

 

 

 

 

 

2. What are your concerns regarding the proposed roadway?  Please be specific. 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Do you have any additional comments about the SR 58 Corridor Study? 

 

 

 

 

 
Optional: 

Name:   Address:  

City:   Zip:   Date:  

This comment sheet is a self-mailer.  Fold in thirds, tape (do not staple), and place in any mailbox.  (Postage is required.) 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(fold, tape, affix postage) 

 

    

 

 
  Postage 

Required 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HNTB Ohio, Inc.  
Attn:  Mary Cierebiej  
1100 Superior Avenue, Suite 1330 
Cleveland, Ohio  44114-2531 

 
 
 
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(fold, tape, affix postage) 

 

 


